

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, FORT CAMPBELL T39 INDIANA AVENUE, SUITE 223

FORT CAMPBELL KY 42223-3570

September 26, 2024

Office of the Garrison Commander

Dear Parents:

I am writing to notify you that on 15 November 2024, the Army will implement the School Year (SY) 2024-2025 Army Child and Youth Fee Policy as required by the SY 2024-2025 Department of Defense (DoD) Child Development Program Fee Policy.

Each year, DoD Child Development Fee Policy prescribes uniform fee regulations for military child development programs based on family income (Title 10 U.S.C. 1793).

There are no changes to the 2024-2025 School Year fees. All fees identified in the DoD Child Development Program Fee Memorandum dated September 12, 2023, remain in effect for families whose children are enrolled in regularly scheduled Child Development Center and School Age Care programs.

Please contact Parent Central Services at 270-798-0674 if you have any questions or to address any issues or concerns. My point of contact is Tammie Coleman, Parent and Outreach Services Director at 270-798-4643, or tammie.l.coleman.naf@army.mil.

Sincerely,

Christopher J. Midberry

Colonel, U.S. Army

Commanding